Florida Department of Transportation

RICK SCOTT 1000 NW 111" Avenue ANANTH PRASAD, P.E.
GOVERNOR Miami, FL 33172-5800 SECRETARY
June 3, 2013

Mr. Johnny Martinez, City Manager
City of Miami

444.S\W. 2nd Ave.

Miami, FL 33130-1910

Subject: Proposed Roadway Transfers to City of Miami

Dear Mr. Martinez:

The Department has recently completed a countywide analysis of potential roadway
transfers and has identified corridors for possible transfer as identified in the attached map
and table. As you will see, we are proposing transfer of several City of Miami (City) roads to
the State, as well as one State road to the City. The proposed roadway transfers should
prove to be beneficial for the City and the State. Upon completion of a transfer, the
respective jurisdiction would have control over planning, access management, permitting,
landscaping, maintenance, traffic control, bicycle and pedestrian improvements, and various

other roadway improvements.

The proposed list involves the transfer of roadways to and from the City of Miami to
the State. We are requesting a point of contact to be the lead representative of the City in
coordinating this process. We will also set up a kick-off meeting for all affected offices in
order to initiate the coordination effort.

The roadway transfer process is briefly outlined as follows. In accordance with
statute, the terms of roadway transfers must be mutually agreed upon between the
Department and the City (Section 335.0415, Florida Statutes). The Department will work
with your representative in the preparation and conditions of the roadway transfer
agreement. Once the agreement is completed, the Department will require a Resolution
from the City authorizing the execution of the transfer agreement, including a statement that
the City agrees with the terms and conditions contained in the agreement. The Resolution
will be attached to the final transfer agreement. Once executed, all originals should be
returned to the Department, together with two (2) originals or certified copies of the original
Resolution authorizing the City designated representative to execute the Transfer
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Agreement. Once executed by the Department, an original will be returned to the City for its
records.

We look forward to working with the City of Miami in a mutually beneficial
relationship to effect these transfers. The Department will coordinate as necessary to
obtain additional information that may be required during this process. Thank you for your
consideration of this effort. A map depicting the alignment of the proposed roadway
transfers to the City is attached.

If you should have any questions, or need additional information regarding the
proposed roadway transfers, please contact Phil Stéinmiller, Planning Manager at (305)
470-5386 or via email at phil.steinmiller@dot.state.fl.us. Thank you for your attention and
assistance in this matter.
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Phil Steinmiller, Florida Department of Transportation
Neil Lyn, Florida Department of Transportation



FDOT to City of Miami
SIS

PROPOSED ROADWAY JURISDICTIONAL TRANSFER WITH THE CITY OF MIAMI

SR 5/US-1

W Flagler St 0.000

NW 3 Ave e st 0.531 0.531 1.459
NW3Cl NW 8 St 0.000 W Flagler St 0.508 0.508 2124
SW/SE | §t SW 2 Ave 2351 SR 5/US-1 Biscayne Blvd 3.009 0.658 1.974
NW/NE 1 St SR 5/US-1 Biscayne Bivd NW 3 Ave T0.703 0.703 1.580
R e T TOTALTO FDOT 2.400 7137
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